
Morning Announcements 
Wednesday, November 4, 2015 

 
 

1. Today is Day 6 for Enrichment Study Hall.  Students should report to the gym for new study 
hall assignments.  There will be a Boys Basketball meeting after this in the Library. 

2. Congratulations to this year’s NHS inductees:  Shawna Annala, Michaela Blomberg, Rachel 
Filipiak, and Hunter Swan. 

3. Concussion baseline testing for any interested Girls Basketball player will be held after school 
today.  See Mr. Wudi for details. 
 

LUNCH   
Hot Dogs 
Baked Beans 
Carrots 
The Garden Spot 
Mandarin Oranges 
Mixed Fruit 


